
Mr. Harland Stuhing 
Newcomh, New York 12852 

Dear Mr. Sttlbing, 

One Green Ridge Road 
Pittsford, New York 14534 
July 23, 1980 

Unfortunately, I have never met you, and, as there were so many people at 
the Eagle Lake Property Owners' Association meeting last Saturday, that I 
don't know if you were there or not. 

If you were not there, you will be interested to know that Essex County is 
in the process of doing a sewage disposal survey of the County, and we were 
able to have the county representative, Mr. Putman, come to the meeting. 
There he promissed to start the survey on Eagle Lake this week. We put 
notices in everyone's mail box asking for their cooperation in the die 
testing program, and I am looking forward to the results. 

I think that this effort is what you had in mind when you wrote me 10 May, 
and I thought that you would be pleased to hear the results. 

If there is anythig further that you would like me to do, please let me 
know, as everyone is interested in eliminating the pollution in the lake. 


